
 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION                          

OF REGULAR MEETING 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular                     

Meeting of the Patterson House Advisory Board                        

re-scheduled for Wednesday, November 29, 2017                          

at 7:00 pm has been canceled. 

 

Next scheduled meeting will be January 24, 2018                          

at 7:00 pm in the Patterson House Docent Room. 

 

This notice is prepared and posted in accordance                                                              

with Government Code Section 54955.                                       

Irene Jordahl, Recreation Superintendent I                                                                                                                                      

Rena Kiehn,  Recreation Supervisor II 

 

 

Distributed by the Community Services Recreation Division, City of Fremont, 510.791.4196 

 


